Interviews and Public Service Announcements which ran in the third quarter of 2022:

The Following Interviews took place in the public interest

7/2/12- Heather Maxwell with the Pirates Cove Billfish Tournament discussed the upcoming billfish tournament taking place in August. The event is a fundraiser for area charities.

7/16/22/- Representatives of the area's Coast Guard Auxiliary discussed an upcoming charity golf tournament to benefit charitable organizations. The tournament is an annual event and takes place at Seascape Golf Course in the fall.

8/2/22- Laura Gilreath with the Kill Devil Hills Police Department discussed the upcoming National Night Out event in the Lowes parking lot.

8/27/22 Tony Lombardi, a representative of the Outer Banks Anglers Club discussed the organization and when they were going to have their next meeting. The group meets in Southern Shores at the Pitts Center on the last Monday of each month

The following Public Service Announcement campaigns ran. Each was at least 30 seconds long and scheduled 5 times per day.

Corolla Wild Horse Fund. These started 4/16 and will continue through 1/15/2023. Corolla Wild Horse Fund is a nonprofit that raises awareness and cares for the wild horse population on the Outer Banks.: Don't Feed the Ponies. These PSA's advise the public on the dangers of feeding the Corolla Wild Ponies foods that domesticated animals would normally eat. The Ponies have adapted to a diet of wild marsh grasses, and snacks like carrots, apples, or oats can kill them.